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USCIS Incorporates Changes to EB-5 Program into Policy
Manual
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USCIS recently issued a Policy Alert notifying the public that they updated the USCIS Policy Manual
to include changes from the EB-5 Reform and Integrity Act of 2022. The EB-5 Reform and Integrity
Act was passed on March 11, 2022. Please refer to our prior posts for more information on these
substantive regulatory changes. The updates to the Policy Manual include general eligibility
requirements and changes to procedures for applicants applying for Adjustment of Status. Please
click here to access the USCIS Volumes 6 and 7 of the Policy Manual and the updates.
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